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PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE NOTICE: 

City of Elmhurst Neighborhood Traffic Study 
 

The City of Elmhurst conducted a traffic study in your neighborhood this past Fall.  The 

study reviewed traffic safety on local streets in your neighborhood.  Specifically, the area 

bounded by First Street, IL Rt. 83, North Avenue, and York Street were studied (see map 

on backside of this notice). A consultant traffic engineering firm, KLOA, collected data on 

streets traveled, flow of vehicles, traffic control signs, and speeds.  Historical traffic 

accident data were also analyzed. 

 

Please join us for a Public Open House on Wednesday, February 28th where the 

preliminary findings from this study will be available for public review and comment. With 

the Public Open House format, you can come at any time between 5pm – 7pm to see 

exhibits and talk with City and KLOA staff. 

 

Where: Elmhurst City Hall 

  209 N. York Street 

Council Chambers 

When: Wednesday, February 28th @ 

5PM-7PM   

 

 

 

If you have specific questions 

regarding this Open House, please 

contact Aaron Gonet, Civil 

Engineer II, at (630) 530-3026 or 

Aaron.Gonet@elmhurst.org. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


